
 

 

 

 

 

Discarded Drugs billed with modifier JW paying in error 

Date of notice: 5/5/23 

 

Meridian identified an issue on claims where drugs that were billed with the JW modifier, indicating 

discarded drugs, are paying in error. Providers impacted will receive a notice of recoupment. 


